

July 29, 2020

Antonio M. Pérez Secretary – Executive Director Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee P.O. Box 324 Milwaukee, WI 53201-0324

Dear Mr. Pérez:

Please accept my gratitude for the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee's recent gift to Hunger Task Force of \$4,000 through the COVID-19 Relief Grant Program. This generous support keeps local families fed with healthy food and keeps Hunger Task Force's mission strong during the COVID-19 pandemic.

At a time when staffing resources are stretched thin and the day-to-day operations of our food bank and pantry network have changed so drastically, you stepped up to make sure that children, families and seniors will receive the help they need. From outdoor distributions of food at pantries and senior centers, to sites serving meals to children while they are out of school, your gift has ensured a safety net for our community's most vulnerable.

As Milwaukee's Free & Local food bank, Hunger Task Force promises to continue to work tirelessly to feed families and be the community's lead advocate for strong policies and nutrition programs that end hunger. The Farm's growing season is in full swing and summer meal sites are serving kids all across Milwaukee. Your support and compassion make this work possible during these challenging times. Thank you from the bottom of our hearts!

Normally, I personally hand-sign each acknowledgement letter, but to limit the handling of letters, Hunger Task Force will print these letters with an electronic signature for the time being.

On behalf of Hunger Task Force and the people we serve, thank you again!

Sincerely,

Sherrie Tussler **Executive Director**

Hunger Task Force, Inc. provided no goods or services to you in exchange for your contribution, and, as such, your donation is fully tax deductible as allowed by law. Hunger Task Force never sells or shares our donors' information.

FREE & LOCAL